Dear [Recipient's Name],

We hope this message finds you well. We want to extend our heartfelt thanks for your
participation in the [Name of Literary Festival] held on [Date]. Your contribution made a
significant impact on the event.

As we strive to improve our future festivals, we would greatly appreciate your feedback. Your
insights are invaluable in helping us enhance our programming and overall experience for
attendees and participants alike.

Please take a few moments to answer the following questions:

e What did you enjoy most about the festival?
e Were there any aspects that you think could be improved?
« Do you have any suggestions for future themes or speakers?

Thank you for your time and support. We look forward to hearing from you!

Best regards,

[Your Name]

[Your Position]
[Organization Name]



